
BILL RICHARDSON
GOVERNOR

December 1, 2005

Dear Interested Citizen:

State ofNew Mexico
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

Telephone (505) 428-2500

Fax (505) 428-2567

www.nmenv.state.nm.us
RON CURRY

SECRETARY

DERRITH WATCHMAN-MOORE
DEPUTY SECRETARY

RE: FINAL PERMIT DECISION: FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY
HAZARDOUS WASTE POST-CLOSURE PERMIT
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY NM6213820974

Dear Concerned Citizen:

This letter notifies you of a final permit decision by the New Mexico Environment Department
(NMED) and issuance of the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act Post-Closure Permit to
the U.S. Department of Defense/Fort Wingate Depot Activity (FWDA). The permit contains
RCRA requirements and conditions to conduct closure, post-closure and corrective action
activities at FWDA in McKinley County, New Mexico. The permit is issued today and will
become effective on December 31, 2005.

In accordance with 20A.1.901.C NMAC, NMED provided public notice and conducted a 60-day
public comment period from August 29, 2005 through October 28, 2005, regarding this
modification request. Comments were received from the public during the comment period.

The permit, final decision documents, and response to comments can be found on the NMED
website at www.nmenv.state.nm.us/hwb/fwdaperm.html under Permit (12-1-2005).

.Sincerely,

~Ki~n:V}-'
Manager
Permits Management Program


